From:

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Invitation to submit on Hume Coal Rail Movements’ 7172 and 7171
Date: Monday, 2 August 2021 9:58:13 PM

Dear sir,

This has been such a long drawn out process.

For myself, I think any industry is a wonderful thing in these hard times, with finances compromised with the
many outpourings to keep Australia’s Financial balance afloat with Covid tapping on all shoulders.

However my knowledge of this is limited other than | lived in the coal mining country area in Queensland for 4
years and other than the length of the trains moving coal it didn’t seem to be a problem, if one happened to
coincide with a train at the crossing, at those times one was realistic and just waited, mind you these coal
moving trains sometimes took 15 minutes to pass but it was in the outback. | personally can not see a problem.

Waxing lyrical is not going to achieve anything, but I am interested, | like industry and the richness it can bring
to an area which has a fast growing population and not much ‘large industry to support it. Keep the young
people here with work and ambition rather than the current ‘aged’ population who do lots of whinging and not
much else.

Yours most sincerely
Pamela Lee Drewe

Bowral NSW 2576
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